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Hi Board members:

The recent Board meeting did not present an opportunity for discussion of
the three questions I thought merited discussion.

Should we meet with SUNYA to try and get the storm water from Nano to stop
coming into McKownville?

Should we meet with McEneny and then Breslin to get storm sewer stimulus
funds (if not them--then who or what should we do)?

Should we do something more about getting the sidewalks on Western
completed, the pond/reservoir rebuilt and the Western Avenue
flooding solved?

Two ventures were earlier agreed to but still deserve your comments since
their precise form was not then discussed.

A parking survey of lower portions of Norwood and Glenwood will be
undertaken. Surveys of Parkwood and the upper portions of Glenwood and
Norwood will not be included at this time. The survey will ak three
questions--do you really care about the parking--would you like to leave
the parking regs alone--would you like the hour for switchover be 10am
instead of midnight

Every Fuller Road home will be given a survey sheet and asked to
list/describe the specific expectations it has concerning how the property
will be changed by the Fuller Road rebuilding project.

For example, the owner of 1429 Fuller was told that these bushes will not
be touched by the construction but he is concerned about them anyway.
Those plants are to be moved to this spot, at least that is what the owner
was promised. This tree will be cut down but the County said that another,
a maple tree, would be planted right over there. And so forth.

The purpose here is two fold--create a written record of homeowner
expectations--and transmit that record to Mr. Franchini at the County to
minimize confusion and heartache during the reconstruction of Fuller Road.
The County, of course, may have different expecations but it is better
that the Association help create a written record for discussion now than
be one focus of complaints after the fact when things go "wrong”.

As always, help and guidance will be appreciated.

Don Reeb
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